
Twelfth Biennial Henry Symposium on Religion and Public Life 

April 4-6, 2024 

The Paul B. Henry Institute will hold its twelfth biennial Symposium on Religion and Public Life 
from April 4-6, 2024, at the Prince Conference Center on the campus of Calvin University. The 
Symposium provides opportunities to present research, foster personal and professional 
collaboration, and learn from thoughtful practitioners. Symposium attendance is open to anyone 
interested in the intersection of religion and public life. We invite you to join us at the 
Symposium and in Grand Rapids and West Michigan, featuring a vibrant art scene, brewery 
culture, and lakeshore attractions. 
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